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July 31, 2002 
 
Transmittal No. 1311 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Attention: Common Carrier Bureau 
 
The accompanying tariff material, issued by the Ameritech Operating Companies (Ameritech) 
and bearing Tariff F.C.C. No. 4 is sent to you for publication in compliance with Section 
61.49(f)(3) of the Commission's rules and the requirements of the Communications Act of 1934, 
as amended. This filing is being submitted on one day’s notice in compliance with Section 
61.58(b) of the Commission’s rules and the requirements of the Communications Act of 1934, as 
amended. 
 
This filing, scheduled to become effective August 1, 2002 consists of the tariff pages as indicated 
on the following Check Sheets: 
 

Tariff F.C.C. No.   Check Sheet Revision No. 
4                                           61st Revised Page 1  

18th Revised Page 1.1   
  

With this filing Ameritech proposes to change the rate periods in Section 3 of its F.C.C No. 4 
Tariff and to place the structure for Interstate IntraLATA rate periods in parity with the Intrastate 
InterLATA rate periods for the basic rate plan. 
 
In accordance with Sections 61.32(b) the original Transmittal Letter, the Federal 
Communications Commission Form 159 and the filing fee have been submitted to the Secretary, 
Federal Communications Commission. 
 
In accordance with Sections 61.32 (a) and (c), the appropriate attachments are hereby delivered 
to the Secretary, Federal Communications Commission and the Chief, Tariff and Pricing 
Analysis Branch.  These actions have been committed on the date established as the issued 
(filed) date. 
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Acknowledgment and date of receipt of this Transmittal are requested.  A duplicate letter is 
attached for this purpose. 
 
Personal or facsimile service petitions against this Transmittal, as required under Section 
1.773(a)(4) of the Commission’s Rules, should be sent to A. Alex Vega, Area Manager - Tariff 
Administration, Four Bell Plaza, Room 1970.04, Dallas, Texas 75202, facsimile number (214) 
858-0639.  All other correspondence and inquiries concerning this Transmittal should be 
addressed to Debra L. Clemens, Associate Director-Federal Regulatory, (202) 326-8882, 1401 I 
Street, N.W., Suite 1100, Washington, D.C. 20005. 
 
Sincerely, 

Attachments: 
  Duplicate Letter 
 Tariff Pages  
FRN:   0005-0491-92 
  
Copy of  Letter and Attachments delivered to: 

Chief, Tariff and Pricing Analysis Branch (Public Reference Copy) 
International Transcription Service 
  

 
 


